
PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
For the remainder of my time as President, I 
have appointed Mike Ginelli from Westoro as a 
Class F representative to the board. He will 
not have a vote but will be able to communicate 
to the board the interests of the Class F member, 
when needed. I urge those Class F members not 
able to attend a board meeting personally to 
use Mike as your vehicle of communication 0 

I have appointed the remainder of the nominating 
committee. John Grant is chairman, Bill Nigh, 
Steve Carlton, and Bob Cox make up the rest of 
the committee. Those of you interested in run-
ning for the board should contact one of these 
men. They will be getting a slate of candidates 
ready for the April newsletter. 
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* The February meeting will be a review of the National Conference in Wash-
ington D.C. It will be more of a business meeting so bring any new busi-
ness you may have, such as by-law changes, complaints, anything for the 
good of the cause. Remember there will be NO SCHEDULED G0LF1 If you must 
get a few holes in, John Lloyd has consented to do what he can but you 
must give him a call 5(five) days ahead of time. That's the Tony Lema 
Course next to the Blue Dolphin. (415) 577-3454. Please attend as it is 
only two months before the Annual Meeting. 

MEETINGS 
JANUARY 3 1 - FEBRUARY 1 No. Calif. Turf 6c Landxcape Exposition, Oakland 

FEBRUARY 5 - 1 3 GCSAA Golf Course Conference and Show, Washington D.C. 

MARCH 19 Del Paso CC, Sacramento 

APRIL 9 Oakmont CC, Santa Rosa (Annual Meeting) 

MAY 6 Rossmoor, Walnut Creek 

Michael R. Clark, CGCS 


